
Thank You

for 34 Years 
of Service!

JoAn

Welcome Andrew!

Mark your calendars for 
Saturday, March 8th.

Verification of Accounts by 
the Supervisory Committee
Please review your statement 
carefully and report any 
discrepancies in writing to:
Supervisory Committee, 
PO Box 415, Cheney, WA 99004. 
Thank you!

4th Quarter, December 31, 2024



Holiday 
Closures
Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 
Monday, 1/20/2025

President’s Day 
Monday, 2/17/2025

In our effort to keep our 
members’ information safe, 
CFCU is implementing Complex 
Passwords for online banking 
access as of February 1, 2025.

!

Here For You Since 1951

Thank you for your donations to 
the New Sock and Underwear Drive.

HQ: 520 1st Street Cheney, WA 99004 • 509.235.6533 
Westbow Branch: 10505 W. Westbow Road Spokane, WA 99224 • 509.598.7151

Cheneyfcu.com


